
 

FOUR-YEAR OLD NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Welcome back and Happy New Year!  We hope everyone had a fun and safe break 

and are ready to start a great new year. 

This month we will continue learning our alphabet with the letters P, Q, R.   

We will also focus on how to spell our names and practice writing them as well. 

We are going to be playing games to practice our large motor skills and teach 

about our bodies move when doing daily activities. 

Reminders: 

• Please remember to send in snack money every month 

• Call or text by 9 to let us know if your child is going to be 

late or absent 

• Make sure your child has a warm coat, hat and gloves for 

those colder days 

• Make sure we have up-to-date shot records for your child 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ms. Rosa 

Ms. Kenzie 


